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Memo Detailing Recommendation for Primary Banking Services 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The City Council is required by General Statute 159-31 to authorize depositories for official receipts and 
transactions of the local government.  As a matter of practice, the Financial Services staff periodically solicits 
Requests for Proposals from financial institutions who have a branch presence within the city limits and who 
are registered with the State Treasurer’s Office.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City’s current primary banking services provider, Bank of America, was originally approved in a 
competitive solicitation process in 2004.  City Council awarded its depository relationship services to them 
again in the last proposal process completed in 2010.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
The Manager’s Recommended Annual Budget for the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 provides adequate funds for the 
costs of providing financial and depository services. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTIONS REQUESTED: 
City Council is requested to award the contract for primary banking services to Bank of America for the period 
July 1, 2016 to December 31, 2021, and that the appropriate City officials be authorized to execute all necessary 
documents. 
 
 
 






